
ONE TREE HILL WEEKEND COVERAGE 

Enviro-Crime ASB Police Tasking Team  
05/05/2018 (Saturday) 
 
2 Enviro Crime officers visited the 
park and carried out three hi viz 
patrols.  
 

• 1 Fixed Penalty Notice 
(FPN) issued for litter. 

• 1 fixed penalty notice was 
issued at the entrance of the 
park (spit) 

• FPN issued near playground 
(spit/cig) 

• FPN issued for spitting  
• 1  male seen urinating but 

ran off.  
 
 
No major anti-social behaviour 
issues witnessed. Large barbeque 
near the basketball court. Families 
seen out enjoying the weather. 
Patrols on side roads off the park 
carried out and no fly tips found.   

04/05/2018 (Friday) 
 
2 ASB officers were present at one-tree hill on 
Friday from the hours of just after 4pm – 6pm. 
 
There was more sustained engagement in Gujarati 
and a number of visitors to the park were advised 
about the legality of street drinking within the park. 
(Approximately 10-15 people.) Warning letters 
distributed in Gujarati. 
 
There was an issue of rubbish at the entrance of 
Queen Victoria Avenue. (please see attached 
picture) 
 

 

Over the Duration  
 

• 5 cannabis warnings  
• 7 PSPO street drinking warnings. 

 
 
All individuals on cannabis warnings will be referred to the 
Wembley Local Joint Action Group meeting for further 
offender management.   
 

 


